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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY (ASB) LEADERSHIP TEAM – Introducing our 2024 – 2025 
Leadership Team: President Ty Molnar, Vice President Evalyn Casimiro, Secretary Beatriz Torres, 
Treasurer Colton Ihrig, 6th grade Representatives Joelle Hancock, Bostyn Monzon and Landon 
Bischoff, 5th grade Representative Rylee Jaggers, and 4th grade Representatives Reagen Rhoades 
and Pierce Dyment. Thank you, student leaders, for your dedication to Centerville School. 

 

VOLLEYBALL – Congratulations Lady Tigers on your play last week. They came away with a win at 
Bickleton. The Tiger athletes will compete at home tonight at 5:00 against Lyle/Wishram.  
 

FOOTBALL – The Jr. High football team played Highland last week. They will play at Mabton on 
Thursday this week. Keep working hard Tigers! 
 

DRILL SCHEDULE – Centerville School has established a safety drill schedule that 
allows regular and timely practice. Fire, lockdown, earthquake, hold, evacuation and 
secure drills are practiced regularly. Check out the parent handout that went home 
today with important information for students, families, and staff. We work diligently 

to keep students safe! Contact the school for information on our Emergency Operation Plan. 
 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE – Students are expected to attend school regularly. There are limited 
absence excuses: illness, doctor/medical appointment, family emergency, court/judicial activity 
where the student’s attendance is required, religious or cultural purpose, or a prior-approved 
activity. Your child must have written documentation explaining the absence on record for audit 
purposes. Please help our school follow state rules and encourage daily attendance. Please 
communicate with school staff if your child is absent. 
 

PTC – Centerville School Parent-Teacher-Community Booster Club is a non-profit organization that 
provides support to students and staff for activities that go beyond basic education needs. The frist 
meeting of the year is Wednesday, October 2 at 6:00 PM in the library. If you would like to be 
involved, please attend the meeting or reach out to co-presidents Justine Bradley 
(justine@centervilleschool.org) or Alex Casimiro via Facebook at Centerville School PTC. 
 

STUDENT SUPPORT AND SUCCESS PROGRAMS – All students are screened for academic 
performance levels at the beginning of each year. Once student data is reviewed, students are 
identified for support and acceleration programs. Each classroom teacher will provide information 
to parents at fall conferences. If you have questions, contact your child’s teacher. 
 

MID-TERMS THIS FRIDAY – Please watch for official mid-term progress reports being 
sent home with all 5th – 8th grade students. Parents are required to acknowledge and 
sign forms. If you have questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher or check 
Family Access through Skyward. 
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